
 

 
 

                

 

Badger Honor Flight Participants, Volunteers, and Supporters 
 
Our nation is still in the grip of the COVID-19 pandemic.  It is with great regret that the 
Badger Honor Flight Board has made the decision to cancel our flights scheduled for 
October 2 and October 23. 
 
This decision did not come easy as we know how much you looked forward to this 
adventure, but the Board did not want to risk the health of any of our travelers. 
 
More details will follow.  But know this . . . WE WILL FLY AGAIN!!! 

 
Fritz Wyttenbach, Chair 
Badger Honor Flight  
 
 
 


